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Please Oppose SB 978

As a fellow Oregon resident, I urge you to please oppose Senate Bill 978.

I object to any violation of my right to bear arms, an this objection on the record includes the efforts I take
to avoid the imposition of invalid takings of my rights.  I hold each representative responsible for my
losses, including the legal advisors to the present legislative bodies thereof.  I feel impacted by all
questionable tactics to deny me of rights, while I am a responsible gun owner.  By my objecting to any
approach against my civil rights, I hold claim notice under ORS 30.275 as hereby delivered at this time to
those who began and continue to assert rights assassination upon this american.  I hold responsible for
all attorney fees, court costs, any other expenses, including my work product as a claim(s) to be paid me
for my time to object.  This is not a threat.  this is a promise to make right refunds for the costs levied
against me for the theft of my god given rights to self protections, which are also backed by the second
amendment to the constitution.  Several states (including Oregon) are contracted to secure my rights, do
not breach that contract(s); I will sue each and every one of you tortfeasors for years to come, should you
wish not to settle, (normally paying while admitting no wrongdoing).

Criminal civil rights violations, and conspiring to commit the same may draw many years in prison for
those who get caught and are not thoroughly vindicated.  I tally my time here.  Take heed.
 
SB 978 contains poorly thought out schemes that would:
 
•         Legalize age discrimination for firearm dealers to deprive young adults of their Second Amendment
rights.
•         Impose a one-size-fits-all government solution for firearm storage and require them to be made
unavailable for self-defense.
•         Further victimize gun owners who have suffered a loss or theft of their property with criminal
penalties if they fail to follow certain requirements when reporting them.
•          Severely restrict minors from using firearms for lawful purposes such as hunting.
•         End the centuries old practice of home manufacturing firearms for lawful, personal use.
•         Allow local governments to create “gun-free zones” where law-abiding citizens are disarmed and
left defenseless against criminals who ignore such arbitrary boundaries
•         Increase the fee for citizens to apply for a Concealed Handgun License in order to exercise a
fundamental right.
 
Again, please oppose Senate Bill 978.  

Thanks,

DL Hitt

cc: tort claim file
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